
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2008 10:41 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: Minette update

02/03/2008

We want to apologize to everyone for the problems experienced with today's Minete Collection update.  We had "issues" with our web 
hosting service - this on the worst of days.    

  

Things should be o.k. again now.  Please do not hesitate to take a look.  There are close to 100 great specimens still remaining 
available! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this update list please let us know. 


